
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 15, 2003 

TORRAN ROAD 
PROPOSED 40 KM/HR SPEED LIMIT 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT the speed limit on Torran Road be reduced to 40km/hr. from Kiloran Avenue to Firglen 
Ridge. 

Purpose 

To maintain a safe speed throughout the length of Torran Road, in response to residents’ 
concerns. 

Background 

Recently, area residents tried to form a Traffic Calming Committee, with assistance from the 
Engineering Department, in the Firglen Ridge area.  Although there was not enough support for 
any in-depth traffic calming measures, everyone was in agreement that speeding vehicles were a 
problem on Torran Road.  Torran Road is a link between the northern and southern sections of 
this residential area. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents’ concerns with respect to speeding vehicles,  
it is recommended that the speed limit on Torran Road be reduced from 50km/hr. to 40km/hr. 
between Kiloran Avenue and Firglen Ridge. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 


